
 
 

 

 

 

To:         Joe Trueblood, Utility Superintendent 

From:     Dave McMillan, Distribution Supervisor 

Subject:   2023 Hydrant Painting 

 

The Water Utility solicited a quote for painting 100 hydrants for the 2023 calendar year. 

Faith Leak Detection Services:  This is a new company. Its owner formerly managed the hydrant painting 

for Ferguson Waterworks. 

Sandblast to metal 

• Primer- Devoe 224 HS Epoxy Primer 3-4 mils 

• Top Coat- Devoe 379 UVA Urethane 3-4 mils 

Price- $110.00 per hydrant 

 

Ferguson Waterworks:  I was unable to obtain a quote from Ferguson Waterworks.  They were 

contacted several times and have been non-responsive. 

 

Recommendation: 

I recommend we accept the quote from Faith Leak Detection Services.  We have worked successfully 

with Mr. Paalman on hydrant painting projects in the past.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


